General Electric Company
ATIN: B. J. Shaffer Septemter 18, 1997

6901 Elmwood Avernue
Philadelphia, Pennsylvania 19142

Gent lemen:
Thank you for your letter dated August 25, 1967, in response to our inspection
report No. 99900219/87-01. We have reviewed your reply and find it responsive

to the concerns raised in our Notice of Nonconformance. We will review
determine that full compliance has been achieved and will be maintained.
Sincerely,
E11is W. Merschoff, Chief
Vendor Inspection Branch

Division of Reactor Inspection and Safeguards
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

|
|
\
|
the implementation of your corrective actions during a future inspection to

DISTKRIBUTION:
vRIDS Code 1t:09
VIB Reading
DRIS Reading
JPartlow
Barimes
EMerschoff
JStone
KNaidu

8709230102 870918
PDR QA999 ENVOEB

99900219
5¢°
*See previous page for concurrences. e
OFC :VIB:DR}S SC/VIB DRIS ‘BC]VIB URiS
NAME KNa1du tt* uStone* EMerschoff* : : :

-

DATE 09/16/87 .09/18/87 109/16/87




General Electric Company
ATTN: B. J. Shaffer Septasher 18, 1997

6501 Elmwood Averue
Philadelphia, Pennsylvania 19142

Gent lemen:
Thank you for your letter dated August 25, 1267, in response to our inspection
recort No, 99900219/87-01. We have reviewed your reply and find it responsive

to the concerns raised in our Notice of Nonconforrance. We will review

determine that full compliance has been achieved and will be maintained.

Sincerely,

Origina! Signed by

Ellis V. Merscholi
E114is W. Merschoff, Chief
Vendor Inspection Branch

Division of Reactor Inspection and Safeguards
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
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UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
WASHINGTON, D. C. 20556

b it September 18, 1987

Docket No. 99900219/87-01

General Electric Company

ATIN: B. J. Shaffer

6901 Elmwood Avenue

Philadelphia, Pennsylvania 19142

Gent lemen:

Thank you for your letter dated August 25, 1987, in response to our inspection
report No. 99900219/87-01. We have reviewed your reply and find it responsive
to the concerns raised in our Notice of Nonconformance. We will review

the implementation of your corrective actions during @ future inspection to

determine that full compliance has been achieved and will be maintained.

Sincerely,

> E 14s W. Merschoff4 Chief

Vendor Inspection Branch
Division of Reactor Inspection and Safeguards
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation




